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Grace and peace from the University Baptist Church and Baptist Housing
Ministry in Champaign!

We hope that you and yours are having a great summer season. We
certainly are enjoying ours here at UBC-BHM.

We're thankful, too, for an outstanding academic year of ministry in both
church and houses.

UBC enjoyed worship, small groups, service teams, baptisms, fellowship

events—it was amazing, as was the spiritual and social life in the three
BHM houses.

At our spring Tangent Scholarship dinner, a whopping 14 house residents
were awarded for their 4.0 GPAs. We are blessed with capable young
people who are becoming tomorrow’s Christian leaders today.

To illustrate, consider these snapshots of three of our students who are
involved in music ministry:
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In March UBC'’s Keyboardist, Eli Kim, was invited to perform for an
international piano competition at the Musikverein in Vienna, Austria, as
pictured below. Eli also performed an amazing doctoral recital at Smith
Hall on the UIUC campus this year, and has been invited to give a solo
recital at Musicasa in Tokyo, Japan, in August. Go, Eli, we are thankful for
and proud of you!
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Two other UBCers have been involved in significant music ministry on
campus. Becca Lucas is a junior majoring in Astronomy and Data Science
with a minor in Statistics. She plays the trumpet in the Marching Illini and
‘Women's Basketball Band.
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Layne Jones is a junior majoring in Civil Engineering. He plays the
Sousaphone for the Marching Illini, Women's Basketball Band (2023-24),
and Men's Basketball Band. Becca sings for UBC’s Music Team and Layne
plays bass guitar. Thank you both for your amazing ministry for UBC and
the University!

This summer UBC is enjoying worship and ministry together. Our house
residents are engaged in many amazing pursuits while our Baptist Housing
Ministry staff prepares the houses for full occupancy this fall.

Thank you for your ongoing support for what God is doing in the lives of
the young adults here at UBC and BHM!

Blessings,
Pastor Smith




